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Monday, February 21, 2011

File no. 


Re: 

Dear Client,


In order to appeal the Ohio suspension, I will need several documents from you.  Please note that the appeal has a very specific deadline – which is 21 days from the date of the mailing of the notice of suspension.  Please provide me the necessary documents as soon as possible.

You need to obtain and provide to me a certified copy of your Driving History Record.  This can be obtained at the Florence Field Office located at 8120 Dream St. Suite A, Florence, KY 41042, office: 859-431-1072.  They’re open 8:00-4:00 M-F.  I’ve included a sample for your review.


Once you have completed the ADE program and paid KY the $40 reinstatement fee, you can reinstate your privileges in KY.  You will then receive a clearance letter from the Transportation Cabinet.  I’ve included a copy of one for your reference.  I also need your clearance letter once you’ve received it.  Send me the driving history record as quickly as possible.  Send me the clearance letter as soon as you get it.


I need the Driving History Record to file the appeal of the OH suspension.  Please deliver the original to my office.  I’ll need the original, since it is certified.  I’ll use that as an attachment to the BMV appeal.  If you have any questions, please call me.

Sincerely,

SUHRE & ASSOCIATES, LLC

By:

Joseph B. Suhre
cc: file
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